
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Although the academy is operating very differently at the moment, we are continuing 

to finalise our plans for the new academic year. Part of this planning includes 

organising the children’s class groupings for 2020/21. 

 

Under normal circumstances, we would have a transition day where your child 
would visit their new class to work with their new teacher. Unfortunately, due to 

the government guidance on how schools need to operate at this time, this will not 

be possible.  

 

We have organised classes for next year and are doing so on the assumption that all 

children will return to an identified class with a teacher specifically for that class – 

these can be seen below. 

 

To allow for a transition day for our new year 3 pupils, your child's first day will be 

Friday 4th September 2020. You will notice from the table below that, to facilitate 

social distancing at arrival and departure times, we have had to stagger start and end 

times for different year groups. I appreciate this may cause some issues with regard 

to pick up and drop off of siblings but it is something that we need to have in place 

and we cannot make any exceptions to this.   

 

If you do wish to discuss this further, you will need to contact the school office as 

we are currently not able to accept visitors to the school site without an 

appointment. 

  

Current Teacher New Teacher Start and End Time 

Mrs. Wood Mrs. Hargraves 08:40 – 15.05 

Miss. Fowler Mr. Andrew 08:40 – 15.05 

Mrs. Hoddler/Mrs.Bagley  Mr. Martin 08:40 – 15.05 

Mrs. Sellars Mrs. Morrell 08:40 – 15.05 

Mrs. Hargraves Mrs. Whitworth   08.30 – 14.55 

Mr. Martin Mr. Jacob 08.30 – 14.55 

Mrs. Morrell Miss. Lane  08.30 – 14.55 

Miss. Weatherston Miss. Raspin  08.30 – 14.55 

Mr. Jacob Miss. Pike  08.20 – 14.45 

Miss. Raspin Miss. Jollands 08.20 – 14.45 

Miss.Lane Mrs. Nicholson 08.20 – 14.45 

Mrs. Tait Mr.Franklin 08.20 – 14.45 

 

With very best regards, 

 

Matthew Vickers 

 

Principal 

 


